
Active and Cohesive Community Scrutiny Committee 

We met on the 3rd August 2017 to discuss and update the work plan.
We discussed various topics and decided on the following:

1. To carry out a scrutiny of the results from the consultation exercise in respect 
of Leisure provision in Kidsgrove and to make recommendations on these to 
Cabinet.

2. To act as a reference group in respect of the HLF bid for the museum in terms 
of project Governance.

3. To scrutinise, develop and broaden the range of dementia friendly activities in 
the Borough.

4. Working with the Health and Well Being Scrutiny Committee and in 
partnership with the CCG investigate the barriers to the successful operation 
of the GP referreral scheme at J2.

5. That as a matter of urgency a briefing to be given to this committee setting out 
the actions this Council is taking to support Stoke on Trent City Councils bid 
to become City of Culture.

Date of next meeting 9th October 2017

Councillor Gill Williams - Chair.


